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Antler Hill Mining Ltd. (the “Corporation” or “Antler Hill”), a capital pool company listed on the NEX, announces it 
has increased the size of its previously announced private placement to $750,000 from $585,000. All other terms and 
conditions of the private placement have remained the same as originally announced in Corporation’s news release issued 
on June 22, 2017.  
 
Closing of the private placement is subject to a number of conditions, including receipt of all necessary corporate and 
regulatory approvals, including TSXV approval of the private placement and the new management team appointed on June 
22, 2017.  All securities issued in connection with the private placement will be subject to a statutory hold period of four 
months plus a day from the date of issuance in accordance with applicable securities legislation.  
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
ANTLER HILL MINING LTD. 
Peter Bures, CEO and Director  
Phone:  (437) 997-8088  
E-Mail:  peter@atmacapitalmarkets.com 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange, Inc. nor its Regulation Service Provider (as that term is defined under the policies 
of the TSX Venture Exchange) has neither approved nor disapproved of the contents of this press release.  


